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Lake + Land Studio, LLC

first floor conditioned
2,723 sq ft

second floor conditioned
1,121 sq ft

total conditioned
3,844 sq ft

first floor under roof
4,406 sq ft

second floor under roof
1,121 sq ft

total under roof
5,527 sq ft

Do you have a large family 
longing for comfort and 
adventure? The Sweetwater 
Residence bestows such 
commodities--with 4 beds, 
4 baths, and a spacious 
living area the interior 
provides areas of comfort 
all around! Don’t forget 
about the safe room 
that provides additional 
comfort via security and 
safety. The screened porch 
encompasses a much-desired 
grilling area, while the 
Garage includes an area 
for a golf cart for those 
evening rides around the 
neighborhood.

Sweetwater
Residence

overall width
99’ -0”

overall depth
59’ - 5”

Large Pantry

4 Bath 4 Bedroom 1 1/2 Story

Safe Room

Open Concept
Workout
2 Car Garage +Golf Cart

Screened Porch

Indoor Fireplace

O v e r a l l   D i m e n s i o n s   


